NSGG Day Meeting on Recent Progress in Archaeological Geophysics,

Tuesday 6th December 2016,

 Geological Society of London, Burlington House, London W1J 0BG
Notes for Commercial Exhibitors
1) The rates for taking a stand as a commercial exhibitor at the meeting £275. Regrettably, space is limited at Burlington House and we can only accommodate 6 stands, so please confirm your reservation with Paul Linford (tel: +44 (0) 2392 856 749, email: Paul.Linford@HistoricEngland.org.uk).
2) The Archaeological Geophysics meeting will be held at The Geological Society of London’s offices at Burlington House on Tuesday 6th December 2016. The location and contact details for the venue may be found at: https://www.geolsoc.org.uk/contact
3) This rate includes a free registration fee for one person per stand. Additional personnel will need to register as individual delegates at the appropriate rate. We would be grateful if the free entrant could complete and return the exhibitors’ registration form which accompanies these notes and any further paying delegates could register using one of the methods available on the NSGG web site (http://www.nsgg.org.uk/meetings) so that we can accurately gauge overall numbers.
4) The exhibitors’ rate also includes the opportunity to submit a short description of the exhibitors’ services (up to 1,000 words) accompanied by up to 4 images. The format will be the same as the template for presentation abstracts. This description will be included in the printed abstracts booklet provided to all delegates as well as the downloadable PDF version that will be available from the NSGG web site. Please contact Paul Linford (contact details above) to submit an abstract or discuss further.

5) Exhibiting space for each stand measures 3.2m by 1.1m in front of one of the bays in the Lower Library with access to floor mounted power sockets or, in one case, similar space and a trestle table in front of the fireplace. The Geological Society now has very few poster boards and it may not be possible to provide them but, if you need one and cannot bring your own, please contact Paul Linford (email address above).

6) Although the programme has not yet been finalised, the meeting is likely to run from about 9:30 to 17:45 with a tea/coffee break in the morning and afternoon as well as a break for lunch.
7) Over the last three such meetings, attendance has been around 120 delegates each time.
8) We will prepare invoices for exhibitors and send them out before the 6th December 2016. Invoices should be paid either before or at the meeting.
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